
Arrow Readers 
on the Move

Summer 2018
Arrow Readers on the Move is a FREE mobile reading 
program, sponsored by Lowell Area Schools, 
that travels throughout our District. Students in 
grades K-5 may check out library books and take 
Accelerated Reader tests. Prizes are awarded to 
students meeting summer reading goals for their 
respective grade level.

To Register
Visit lowellschools.com and click on Arrow 
Readers 2018.

When and Where 
Come anytime during the hours noted. You must stay with your child 
the entire time you are at any of  our locations.

Tuesdays | June 12, 19, 26 & July 10, 17, 24
Cherry Creek Media Center
9 a.m. - 12 p.m.
Flat River Outreach Ministries
1 - 4 p.m.
Alto Public Library
6 - 8 p.m.

Wednesdays 
June 13, 20, 27 & July 11, 18, 25
Murray Lake Media Center
9 a.m. - 12 p.m.
Lowell Englehardt Library
5:30 - 7:30 p.m.

		  Questions?
		  E-mail Dawn at
	           demelander@lowellschools.com


